Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Jacksonville Transportation Authority
Request for Proposal - Development and Lease

The Jacksonville Transportation Authority, in accordance with the requirements of Florida Statute, Section 349.22, and the Authority’s Joint-Use and Transit-Oriented Development Policies and Guidelines, is requesting Proposals for the lease and development of certain Authority property, which is identified by the Duval County Property Appraiser as RE# 074860-0100.

The property is 1.54 acres and is bounded by Houston and Forsyth Streets to the north and south, and Johnson and Stuart Streets to the east and west. The Jacksonville Regional Transportation Center is adjacent to the property providing regional transportation services.

Interested parties should send their Proposals addressed to Cleveland Ferguson III at: Jacksonville Transportation Authority, 100 LaVilla Center Drive, Suite 500, Jacksonville, FL 32204.
